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MINUTES FOR THE ZOOM MEETING HELD ON  7TH APRIL 2022.
PRESENT: Carole Craig, Anne Farrow, Dorothy Wilson, Sandy Cameron, Denise Cameron, John Michell, Lillian Malcolm.
APOLOGIES: Jan Goodall, Ross Craig, Bill Varney, Michael Leeland, Alison Rae, Tracy Duncan, Brian Dempsey.
1. PRESENTATION: Unfortunately, Ian Buchanan was unable to attend our meeting because he was ill.
2. MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING

The minutes of the meeting held on 3rd March 2022 were approved. 

3. MATTERS ARISING:

3. (Re Minute 3.1). Access Audit for Dundee Football Club. Report submitted to Dundee Football Club by Michael on 26th January. No reply received.
3. (Re Minute 3.2). Carole, John, and Sandy met with Graeme Anderson, Head of Stadium Operations, and Moira Hughes, Disability Access Officer, at Tannadice. They walked round the premises and gave accessibility advice, all of which was noted by Graeme and Moira. Anne will write to Graeme saying that while we were happy to give him advice, providing a full Access Audit would be too much for us to do.
3. (Re Minute 3.3). Disability and Age Action Group. Ross has written to all the groups previously involved with DAAG to determine if they feel that the group could still be useful or if there is an alternative way for them to engage with Dundee Council. He has set a deadline of 15th April for replies.
3. (Re Minute 4.1). Union Street Pedestrianisation Project. Anne and Bill separately contacted Lynsey McIntosh who is working with Gary Kennedy on the project, and she said that they had very recently secured Lorraine Law’s shop in Union Street. They will contact us soon to arrange a time to visit.
4. OTHER AGENDA ITEMS
4.  Sandy gave us Dundee Access Group’s Statement of Accounts for the year to 31st March 2022. He will contact DVVA to find an auditor for it.
.
4. Welcome to Ian Kinsey, who has joined DAG and will represent the Stobswell/Maryfield forums. 
4. Defibrillators. Dorothy said that there is community grant funding that is going to provide defibrillators across the city and the Council wants them fairly distributed. She wanted to ask if we had any particular observations or comments on where they should be sited. This generated much discussion. Should retail outlets and other premises be given incentives to have them available on their premises? Where can they be housed outdoors to prevent vandalising? 

It was noted that when defibrillators are needed, the public needs to know where to find the nearest set and how to use them. This probably has to be tackled nationwide.
5. CORRESPONDENCE:

5.    ALLIANCE newsletters and weekly Bulletins.
5.    Inclusion Scotland E-Bulletins.
5.    Dundee Third Sector Interface Newsletters.
5.    Disability Living Newsletters.
5.    Disability Equality Scotland’s Open Door magazines and newsletters.
5.   On 10/3/22 from Inclusion Scotland sending Invite to Launch of the Scottish Civil Society report to the United Nations Civil Rights of Disabled People.
5. On 10/3/22 from DES inviting disabled people who have been affected by Pavement Parking to take part in a focus group to ban Pavement Parking.
5. On 11/3/22 from DES inviting members to their Access Panel Conference which is on 20th April from 1.00 to 4.00.
5. On 17/3/22 from Peter Nurick, V&A, inviting a group of our members to test out their large print guides which will be available as physical copies in the galleries and as PDFs for use on mobile devices.
Anne contacted Peter who said they had had initial testing with RNIB, NESS and DBPSS. The feedback they gave was very useful and had highlighted areas they needed to do a little more work on before they invited further groups in. 
5. On 18/3/22 from OSKA Bright Film Festiva who are screening a film at DCA on March 20th. Best of the Fest is screening some of the year’s favourite festival short films which offer a unique perspective into the lives of learning disabled people while advocating for inclusion and stronger representation. 
5. On 18/3/22 re the Scottish Government wanting to consult about its Rented Sector Strategy. This was published in December 2021 and is called ‘A New Deal for Tenants’.
5. On 18/3/22 from Philippa Lyttle, DVVA, sending info re Maryfield Community Collectives.
5. On 18/3/22 from Philippa Lyttle sending info re a series of meetings in Maryfield to help to shape the (5 year) community plan for the area.
5. On 21/3/22 from Abilitytoday sending info re a course to get a certificate in foundation journalism.
5. On 23/3/22 from the Volunteering Team at DVVA inviting voluntary group to run events in the week 1st - 7th June to showcase their group.
Anne to contact them to see if they were organising an event we could join.
5. On 24th March from Ian Kinsey re representing Stobswell/Maryfield at Dundee Access Group meetings.
5. On 1/4/22 from Bill Varney re Union Street Pedestrianisation. There is going to be a hub set up soon in what used to be Lorraine Law’s shop, to show designs and get feedback from interested parties prior to the build.
6. A.O.B. 

6. No more matters were raised.
7. DATE OF NEXT MEETING.

Our next Zoom meeting of Dundee Access Group will be on Thursday 5th May 2022. Ian Buchanan will be invited to this meeting.
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